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Minutes - RSU13 – Facilities and Transportation Meeting  
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 7, 2010 – 5:30PM – McLain Building 

 
Committee Committee or Visitors Visitors 

  Gregory Hamlin, Chair   Ruth Anne Hohfeld  Todd Johnson 
  George Emery  Judith Lucarelli   
  Jim Kalloch  Scott Vaitones  
  Josiah Wilson  Scott Hall  

Time IN:  5:30 pm Time OUT:  6:45 pm  
Discussion Results / Follow Up 
Administrative: 

• Start Time 5 or 5:30 pm 
 
We will stay with 5:30 pm 

 
New Business: 
 

• Cameras on Buses 

Scott brought up that it might be a good idea to look into 
the cost of cameras on our buses.  It was suggested if we 
go the route that some of those cameras be dummies and 
only the transportation designee knows which is real.  
 

Discussion Items: 
• Report on first week of bussing 

 
 
 

• Bus Radios and Communications 
 
 
 
 
 

• Van Replacements 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Lawn Sale 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Update on the Facilities Assessment 
Software from VFA Inc.   

 
 

• Bus Scheduling Program 
 
 

 

It’s all a work in progress!  We now have double bus runs 
on both the east and west sides.  Comments have been 
both favorable and unfavorable i.e. mixed.   
 
All the buses are now using the Narrow Band radio’s i.e. 
they all can communicate with each other.  It was 
suggested that we look at having one in each building so 
as to monitor the cross talk etc.  Any additional costs may 
be reduced or eliminated if we can also reduce the 
number of cell phones at the same time.     
 
The Herring Gut van would not pass inspection and the 
cargo van for food service is unsafe.  As such Scott is 
going to look into State Surplus to see what we can get in 
the $3-5k range.   
 
 
Scheduled for Oct 2nd 8am - 12pm.  It was suggested that 
maybe an hour earlier other agencies can review and cull 
prior to the general lawn sale.  Again it’s important to note 
that most of these items are worth more by being recycled 
and re-used than anything we would get for cash.   
 
 
It’s a work in progress and is being required by the state if 
we want to be considered for any capital funding.  Scott is 
making this a priority to meet the Oct 1st deadline.   
 
 
We want to keep this on our radar screen.  As such we will 
make this a standing reported item.  

Other:  

Comments, Questions, Concerns, Problems, or 
Praise 
 

 

 
 
 


